December 1, 2024
Dear Business Representative 

The South Carolina Baptist Congress of Christian Education is meeting July 13-18, 2025, with hundreds of participants, who will reside in the general Sumter area all week.  We ask that your business purchase an ad and or place a coupon in the congress’ 2025 souvenir booklet. 
 	Our congress participants frequent restaurants, shops, and other businesses during our session.  Some of them plan for shopping and fun during the course of the week.  Purchasing an ad in this booklet would be very profitable.  Attached are the ad selections and choices.  Please let us know by April 30, 2024, by using the following email: scbccesouvenirbooklet@gmail.com, and by contacting Mrs. Kayla Johnson at (864) 684-4803, or Dr. Zenovia Frazier at (843) 875-2648.





		


















Yours Because of Christian Education,Dr. Lucious Dixon, President
South Carolina Baptist Congress of
Christian Education
SOUTH CAROLINA BAPTIST CONGRESS
OF CHRISTIAN EDUCATION
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